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St. Augustine School in the village of Wilcox is very 
blessed to have a wonderful relationship with the 

parish of St. Augustine.  The staff works closely with 
them to share in the development of Catholic Values 

with our children. The parish holds its meetings in 
the school along with a potluck lunch for the annual 
meeting.  Each December St. Augustine School holds 

the Christmas concert at St. Augustine Church 
followed by a community lunch in Varsity Hall at 

Notre Dame.  Father Prince joins students and staff at 
St. Augustine School the first Friday of every month 
to celebrate mass.  The students take turns serving, 

doing the readings and intentions.  These masses are 
shared with parents and other parishioners who 

enjoy the students involvement. The students of St. 
Augustine love to sing and are always praised by 

Father Prince for their efforts.  We are very blessed 
to have Father Prince in our lives.  

 
Other seasonal celebrations are held 
including: Thanksgiving Dinner, Lenten 
activities such as a Shrove Tuesday 
pancake breakfast, Ash Wednesday 
Mass and acts of kindness activities. A 
highlight this year was to perform the 
Stations of the Cross for the members 
of our school community.  Every 
student had a role in this special 
performance and it was deeply 
appreciated by all guests. 
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